
The Gardiner Lakeshore 
TASK FORCE 

invites you to attend 
Public Meetings 

to discuss 

Gardiner Lakeshore 

A Civic Design Study 

WEST 
	

CENTRAL 
	

EAST 
Wednesday, June 14 
	

Wednesday, July 5 
	

Wednesday, June 21 
St. Casimir Church 
	

St. Lawrence Hall 
	

Corpus Christi Church 
Parish Hall 
	

Great Hall 
	

(Queen/Woodbine) 
154 Roncesvalles Avenue 

	
157 King Street East 
	

16 Lockwood Road 

7:30 p.m. 	 7:30 p.m. 	 7:30 p.m. 

WEST 
	

CENTRAL 
	

EAST 

The Gardiner Lakeshore Task Force was established by Toronto City Council as a coordinating body to 
discuss and formulate proposals about how the Gardiner Expressway and Lake Shore Boulevard might 
be more adequately integrated into the fabric of the City. 

The Task Force commissioned a study to examine a broad range of urban design and planning issues 
including: built form and massing; appropriate land uses in and adjacent to the corridor, parks and open 
space matters; pedestrian crossing of the corridor; and visual experience. 



The principal goal of the study was to develop a long range civic design strategy and urban design 
guidelines which when implemented in parallel with the physical rehabilitation of the Gardiner Lake-
shore Corridor will help to transform the Gardiner Expressway and Lake Shore Boulevard into a positive 
element of Toronto's waterfront. 

The consultant's study includes ideas which: 

• rejoin the city to the waterfront by reducing the barrier effect of the corridor 

• improve north/south access through the corridor 

• facelift the corridor through street improvements and landscaping 

• create entrances to the city at the Humber River Bridge, the Don River and Queen/Woodbine 

• increase parkland at Sunnyside Beach 

• link Parkdale to the Lakeshore by decking over the Gardiner 

• explore development opportunities at Bathurst, York, the lower Don and Greenwood racetrack 

The Task force is requesting your comments on the Civic Design Study. Copies of the summary docu-
ments for the West, East and Central are available from the Task Force Administrator, Marbeth Greer, 
2nd Floor, City Hall, 100 Queen Street West, Toronto, Ontario M5H 2N2.(392-7025) 

If you are unable to attend the public meeting and would like to make a written submission to the Task 
Force, forward your comments to Councillor Jack Layton, Chairman; 

c/oAdministrator 
Gardiner Lakeshore Task Force 
Secretariat Division, 
2nd Floor, City Hall 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, Onario 
M5H 2N2 

If you would like further information on the Gardiner Lakeshore Task Force or the Civic Design Study 
pled6e contact David Dennis at 392-7614 or Alien Appleby at 392-7611 of the -I-tanning and Develop-
ment Department. 
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Planning and Development convida o povo para assistir a uma reuniao publica para dar comentario sobre 
esta proposta para a Gardiner Lakeshore corridor. 

11 presente avviso vi invita ad una riunione pubblica, indetta per commentare le proposte relative al Cor-
ridoio Gardiner Lakeshore. 

Cet avis vous invite ‘a pardciper une seance publique pour faire part de vos commentaires sur les 
propositions concemant le corridor Gardiner Lakeshore. 
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